Garrett W. Reich
Assistant General Counsel

September 25, 2003

Ms. Martha Brown

Department of City Development
809 N. Broadway

Milwaukee, WI 53202

Dear Ms. Brown;

Miller Brewing Company has contracted with Dahlman Construction Company to
enclosed an exposed pipe bridge currently located over North 41% Street as indicated on
the enclosed drawings.

Miller is currently the owner of the pipe bridge and all buildings to be joined by this
enclosure. The buildings are numbered 58 and 74.

By the letter, Miller Brewing Company attests to the fact that it owns in fee, without
restriction or encumbrance, the buildings that will be joined by the enclosure of the pipe
bridge as well as all buildings in the vicinity to the proposed connection.

If you need anything further, please contact me directly.

Very truly yeu’r’sf")
{

Garrett W. Reich
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